
 

 

广州增城誉德莱外籍人员子女学校第 23 周教学活动总结 

 

 

 

 
 
 
INTRO 
This Wednesday morning Secondary held their first assembly in the Theatre after 
returning from the CNY holiday.  Students who have studied and contributed well 
were awarded with certificates.  And staff who organised the CNY event before the 
holiday were also honoured for their efforts.  After the awards the Head of 
Secondary Mr Mohammed announced an exciting new competition for students to 
design the interior spaces of the new school building.  If a lucky student's design is 
selected they will have their name and design drawing placed up in the room of the 
new building to recognise their design inspiration for that space.  A great honour 
indeed! 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 
PYP 
Message from Ms Namrita  
After reading “The Three Little Pigs”, K2 students decided to build their own houses. They 

used different materials like popsicle sticks, pipe cleaners and foam blocks to build strong 

houses that could withstand a wolf. They then tested their houses using a hairdryer to mimic 

a wolf’s ‘huff and puff’. Students then reflected and self-assessed their creations.   



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Message from Ms Lydia 
Our Year 2 student are currently learning about Food production. We had a 
amazing field trip last Friday morning. We visited a local farm to see how food is 
cultivated, and a local wet market to see where and how is the food distributed.  
The same afternoon, Chef Mr Alvarado reached us to make some Italian 
noodles(pasta) .That was really funny. We enjoyed very much! 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
MYP 
Message from Ms Ivy 
Y9 Science students acquired the most fundamental and important 
understanding about the interplay between force and motion. They learnt 
several aspects of gravity, magnetism and friction. Students explored gravity 
by building their own roller coaster. Escaping the Stockroom game helped 
students understand the idea of the magnet and the concept of magnetism. 
They also identified the present and the role of forces in movie scenes. 
Students have concentrated on developing skills to read and Interpret data 
presented on a graph. 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
SPORTS 
Message from Ms Chevonne 
The Middle School Volleyball season is just getting started and we are already off to a 
great start. We played in our opening PRC Exchange this past weekend at NCPA. The 
girls played 2nd and the boys placed 4th going into the season. We have high 
expectations for this coming season and are looking forward to bringing home medals 
at the end of the season.  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
OUTRO 
We wish all our hard working students - their parents and caregivers a restful 
weekend.  See you back on Monday for more exciting learning!  

 
 
Warmest wishes,  
UISZ School & Boarding Community   
 


